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May 21, 2016
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes

Club President, Gary Stone, called the meeting to order at 10:08 a.m., May 21, 2016.
The meeting was held at the Salem Church Branch Library,  2607 Salem Church Road,  Fredericksburg, VA  22407.  The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  There were 8 members in attendance.

Secretary’s Report:

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved as read.

Treasurer’s Report:

The Treasurer was absent but had sent information that the club has $611.32 in checking .  There were no expenses and no income during the past month.  There are no outstanding financial obligations.

Field Safety Report:

There was no safety report as there had been no flying due to lousy weather.

Old Business: 

It was brought to the members’ attention that Greg and Dan had power washed the shelter; after Greg learned to handle the idiosyncrasies of the power washer wand.  It was an adventure!

The Shannon Fly-In scheduled for June 3rd through the 5th was discussed concerning the R/C model display.

Kirk suggested the Club offer one-half (1/2) membership at our Model Aviation Day Fly-in.
Gary stated there would be flyers describing this the Fly-In.

A reminder was also presented concerning the WWRC Fun-Fly on June 18, 2016.  Landing fee will be $10.00, eating alone will be $5.00.

It was also brought to the members’ attention about the Farm Club Float-Fly on June 28, 2016.

New Business:
The pending Scout Flying Day at the WWRC field at the present will be held on July 23, 2016.  The date is pending upon Hank’s availability.

Greg entertained the members present with the adventures That he and Gene had at Joe Noll.
After a lengthy discussion about the event and there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:57 a.m..



Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
(wps)
.  
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